
Cottage Hospital Auxiliary Memory Tree


The Cottage Hospital Auxiliary is sponsoring its annual Memory Tree in front of Cottage Hospital on Swiftwater 
Road in Woodsville, NH.  A bulb in memory of a loved one may be purchased for $5 per individual person or $25 per 
family.  Proceeds are used for the Auxiliary's ongoing annual support of Cottage Hospital.


Please fill out the form below and mail payment to Cottage Hospital Auxiliary, PO Box 143, Woodsville, NH 03785.  
Memory Tree Bulb forms are also available at the Welcome Desk at the hospital.


Please join Auxiliary members for the tree lighting and dedication ceremony of the Memory Tree to be held on 
Tuesday, December 7th at 4:00 PM on the Cottage Hospital grounds. Wearing masks and social-distancing 
required.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


Name(s) of Individual Loved Ones ($5 per individual) or Family ($25 for family) - PLEASE PRINT:


Family Name __________________________________________________________________________________


1.  ________________________________________  4.  ______________________________________


2.  ________________________________________  5.  ______________________________________


3.  ________________________________________  6.  ______________________________________


Your Name:  _________________________________________________________________________


Your Street: ___________________________City:___________________  State:______ Zip:_______


Your Phone Number: ________________________     Total Amount Enclosed:__________________


(ADDITIONAL LOVED ONES NAMES MAY BE PRINTED ON THE REVERSE SIDE OF FORM)

The Cottage Hospital Auxiliary Thanks You - Best Wishes for the Holidays


